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For the Lord is good; His mercy is everlasting;
and His truth endureth to all generations.

Psalms 100: 5

1964 - 2024

Years of Ministry
60



Dear Supporters and Praying Friends,

I pray that each of you had a wonderful Easter season as we
celebrated the risen Lord. A very dear friend and former missionary
coworker, Bernita Preston, went home on Friday. I remembered
times together with her in Papua, which brought smiles as I
grieved. We will see her again.

You may remember about 3 1/2 years ago, my two first cousins,
Evelyn and Lillian, and Lillian's husband, Don, died in a week.
Shortly after that, my last living aunt, Luna Knight, died.

I went to Evelyn's grave, reminisced, and rejoiced that I would see
her again. I visited my parents' graves and rejoiced that one
wonderful day, those graves would open. My Dad died when I was
eight years old, and I am looking forward to seeing him. I visited
my precious Stepdad's grave and certainly look forward to seeing
him again. Of course, there are many more whose graves I could
not visit, like my dear friend and coworker, Gail Vinje, whose grave
is in Wisconsin.

You also have loved ones and friends who have gone before you.
We can all rejoice, even through tears, that He said, "I WILL come
again." What a Savior! I am looking forward to seeing Him most of
all.

By the way, His grave is empty!



Watching the sky for the risen Savior,

The people at Senggo are in the process of making significant
repairs to the church. Please pray for them. I hope that you pray
for the churches at Senggo and outlying villages. I sure do miss
them.

I had the joy of visiting with a former coworker, Margaret Hyatt.
I was with her and her family on the same flight when we first went
to the field, way back on July 18, 1964 - almost 60 years ago. I sure
did enjoy that time together.
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